
St. Paul School of Northern Lights will be accepting applications for new students in grades
K-8 for the 2023-2024 school year from December 15, 2022 to March 19, 2023. If the number of
applications submitted within this Open Enrollment period exceeds the number of seats
available for any grade level, a lottery will be held on March 20, 2023 and families will be
notified of their acceptance or place on the waitlist by March 24, 2023. If there remain
available seats after the lottery, students will be enrolled on a first-come, first-served basis.

Open Enrollment Period: December 15, 2022-March 19, 2023
Lottery Date: March 20, 2023
Enrollment: 264

Class Breakdown (11):

K K/1 K/1 1/2 2/3 3/4 3/4 4/5 5/6 6/7 7/8

20 23 23 23 25 25 25 25 25 25 25

Actual Current Available Enrollment (with 100% current retention & no mid-year additions)

K 1 2 3 4 5 6 7 8

40 2 -1 2 0 -1 -2 6 3


